
AN  UPDATE FROM ODISHA, INDIA 

This was a most remarkable & memorable month for our School. Two of our                           
children, Amanath Jani and Fakir Chalan graduated from high school. These                     
are the first batch of children to matriculate. ​Amanath and Fakir come from                         
small hamlets where education is inaccessible to children.  They had to walk                       
a long ways to get to the local school – where the teacher was absent more                               
often than not.  Back in 2007, the elders of the villages pleaded with a                           
request to build a residential school where the children could stay and learn.                          
Out of that visit a dream of building our school was developed.  Now, the                           
seventy + children residing at AGPV are making that dream a reality.  
 

 

Amanath and Fakir are looking forward to furthering their education.  We 
wish them all the best. 
 
All of the other children finished up with the school year, and are now                           
enjoying the summer vacation.  
 
During the month of March, thirty of our children volunteered to participate                       
in the Government’s “Clean India” mission. They worked to clean the streets                       
in Dasmantpur. This initiative was much appreciated by the local population                     
and government officers. 
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